

ST BENEDICT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL PO Box 59, Tallara Parkway NARRABUNDAH ACT 2604

Telephone: (02) 6295 8027

16th February 2018

Dear Year 3/4 Parents and Carers,

Could we please ask you to cover your child's school books in clear contact, and return them to school on by **Monday 19th February?**

Please return them to school, by this date, whether you were able to cover them of not, so that we can continue to use them at school.

We also ask families to supply a box of tissue, wipes and paper towel to your child's class. Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Camille Ellison and Nicole Jones



ST BENEDICT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL PO Box 59, Tallara Parkway NARRABUNDAH ACT 2604

Telephone: (02) 6295 8027

16th February 2018

Dear Year 3/4 Parents and Carers.

Could we please ask you to cover your child's school books in clear contact, and return them to school on by **Monday 19th February?**

Please return them to school, by this date, whether you were able to cover them of not, so that we can continue to use them at school.

We also ask families to supply a box of tissue, wipes and paper towel to your child's class. Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Camille Ellison and Nicole Jones